
 

Jock Safari Lodge, Wilderness Foundation Africa enter
partnership

Jock Safari Lodge and Wilderness Foundation Africa (WFA) have partnered to further conservation education and youth
development within the broader community of the Kruger National Park.

The lodge has made a life-long commitment to continuous investment in WFA projects, that will this year be launched with a
R400,000 injection in two key intervention programmes to be rolled out as part of the Jock/WFA partnership.

One of the programmes is the Siyazenzela leadership and employability skills training programme and the other one is the
Imbewu Wilderness Trails programme.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/

	Jock Safari Lodge, Wilderness Foundation Africa enter partnership

